Craig, Sondra

From:

soprano2468@aol.com

Sent:

Tuesday, August 30, 2022 4:27 PM

To:

ZZ City Clerk External

Cc:

Charter 1

Subject:

Opposed to Ban on Conversion Therapy

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear City of La Crosse Council Members,

As two of your constituents, we are vehemently opposed to Ordinance 22-0636 banning "conversion therapy."

Any type of "therapy" is something the parents, the child, their doctors and religious leaders, if they choose to have them, should discuss and ultimately determine the course of action right for that individual child.

The Government has no right to declare a "therapy" unlawful as it infringes on the rights of its citizens to make decisions for themselves and their families based on their Constitutional liberties and personal beliefs.

Blanket laws like this unjustly and unconstitutionally make decisions that negate each person's individuality. This type of "law" is a slippery slope that creates a precedent for any manner of future violations to the individual American citizen's freedom.

We implore you to vote no to this ordinance and let each one of us make our own well-informed decision as we see fit for ourselves and for our children.

Thank you, Tim & Georgia Stockman 29th Court S La Crosse, WI